
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department  

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 9, 2003 

Via E-Mail and  
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-033020 
  Six-Month Review of QPAP 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest would like to request that the prehearing conference currently scheduled for September 25, 
2003 in this matter be postponed until October 1 or October 2, 2003.  This request is necessary 
because both Adam Sherr and I will be out of town at a departmental meeting.  I have discussed 
this matter with the parties who filed initial comments in this docket:  AT&T, Eschelon, and Covad.  
Each party has indicated that it has no objection to the brief continuance.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
cc: Letty Friesen (AT&T) 



 Ray Smith (Eschelon) 
 David Rice (Covad) 
 


